
File No. 25-0124 
 
ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to all current contracts with Los Angeles 
(LA) River maintenance activities. 
 
Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Raman, Hernandez, Padilla – Soto-Martínez): 
 
INSTRUCT the City Administrative Officer (CAO), with assistance from the Chief Legislative Analyst 
(CLA), Department of Public Works, Los Angeles Department of Transportation, Department of 
Recreation and Parks, Bureau of Sanitation, and all other relevant agencies, to report within 60 days, 
with a report listing all current contracts (including their fees and term lengths), staff positions and costs, 
and other direct and indirect costs associated with Los Angeles River maintenance activities. The report 
should indicate contracts and services that could be performed by the LA River Rangers, and 
recommendations how the LA River Rangers could take over said contracts and services. The report 
should also indicate full time and part time staff resources needed as well as any potential new contracts 
needed to holistically manage the daily maintenance needs of the LA River Way, LA River Greenway, 
river parks, or other City-maintained areas along the LA River. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the CAO nor the CLA has completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on May 6, 2025, your Energy and Environment Committee considered a Motion 
(Raman, Hernandez, Padilla – Soto-Martínez) relative to all current contracts with Los Angeles River 
maintenance activities.   
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to approve the recommendation 
contained in the Motion, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its 
consideration. 
 
 
ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
NAZARIAN  YES 
YAROSLAVSKY YES 
JURADO   ABSENT 
RAMAN  YES 
PADILLA  YES 
 
ME 
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